
tampa family health center sligh

tampa family health center sligh serves as a vital healthcare provider in the
Tampa Bay area, offering comprehensive medical services tailored to families
and individuals of all ages. This center is renowned for its patient-centered
approach, emphasizing preventive care, chronic disease management, and
wellness programs. With a commitment to accessibility and quality, Tampa
Family Health Center Sligh ensures that patients have access to a wide range
of primary care services, behavioral health support, and specialty care
options. The facility employs a team of experienced healthcare professionals
dedicated to delivering compassionate, evidence-based treatments. This
article will explore the key features of Tampa Family Health Center Sligh,
its services, patient benefits, and the importance of community health
initiatives. The discussion will also cover appointment procedures, insurance
compatibility, and the center’s role in improving health outcomes in the
Tampa region.
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Overview of Tampa Family Health Center Sligh

Tampa Family Health Center Sligh is a prominent healthcare facility located
in Tampa, Florida, specializing in family medicine and comprehensive primary
care. It is part of a larger network of health centers dedicated to providing
accessible healthcare services to diverse populations. The center is equipped
with modern medical technology and staffed by board-certified physicians,
nurse practitioners, and support personnel committed to delivering high-
quality care. Its location makes it convenient for residents in Tampa and
surrounding neighborhoods to receive timely medical attention. Emphasizing
holistic health, the center integrates physical, mental, and social health
services to address the varied needs of patients.

Facility and Staff Expertise



The center boasts a team of healthcare professionals with expertise in family
medicine, pediatrics, internal medicine, and behavioral health. Staff members
are trained to manage acute illnesses, chronic conditions, and routine health
maintenance. The facility is designed to accommodate patient comfort and
privacy, with examination rooms, diagnostic equipment, and counseling areas.
Continuous staff training and adherence to clinical best practices ensure
that Tampa Family Health Center Sligh remains at the forefront of community
health delivery.

Community Accessibility

Accessibility is a core value for Tampa Family Health Center Sligh. The
center offers extended hours and accepts a variety of insurance plans,
including Medicaid and Medicare, to serve underserved populations. It also
provides language interpretation services and culturally competent care to
meet the needs of Tampa’s diverse community. Transportation assistance and
telehealth options further enhance access for patients facing mobility or
geographic barriers.

Comprehensive Medical Services Offered

Tampa Family Health Center Sligh provides a broad spectrum of healthcare
services designed to cover the full range of family health needs. This
includes preventive care, acute illness treatment, chronic disease
management, and mental health services. By maintaining a multidisciplinary
approach, the center ensures patients receive coordinated and continuous care
under one roof.

Primary Care and Preventive Services

Primary care at Tampa Family Health Center Sligh focuses on early detection
and prevention of disease through routine screenings, immunizations, and
health education. Patients receive annual physical exams, blood pressure and
cholesterol monitoring, diabetes management, and cancer screenings. The
center advocates for healthy lifestyle choices and offers counseling on
nutrition, exercise, and smoking cessation.

Behavioral and Mental Health Support

Recognizing the importance of mental health, the center integrates behavioral
health services within its care model. Licensed counselors and psychiatrists
provide assessment, therapy, and medication management for conditions such as



depression, anxiety, and substance use disorders. This integrated care
approach helps reduce stigma and facilitates comprehensive treatment plans.

Chronic Disease Management

For patients with chronic illnesses like diabetes, hypertension, asthma, and
heart disease, Tampa Family Health Center Sligh offers personalized treatment
plans to improve quality of life and reduce complications. Care coordinators
work closely with patients to monitor symptoms, adjust medications, and
promote adherence to therapies. Education on self-management techniques is
also a key component of the center’s chronic care programs.

Patient-Centered Care and Community Focus

Tampa Family Health Center Sligh emphasizes a patient-centered philosophy,
ensuring that care is respectful of and responsive to individual patient
preferences, needs, and values. This approach fosters strong patient-provider
relationships and enhances health outcomes. The center actively engages with
the Tampa community through outreach and education initiatives aimed at
improving public health.

Personalized Treatment Plans

Each patient at Tampa Family Health Center Sligh receives a customized care
plan developed in collaboration with healthcare providers. These plans
consider medical history, lifestyle factors, and personal goals. The center
encourages shared decision-making, empowering patients to take an active role
in their health management.

Community Health Initiatives

The center participates in various community health programs, including
vaccination drives, health fairs, and chronic disease awareness campaigns.
These initiatives aim to address health disparities and promote wellness
across Tampa’s diverse population. Partnerships with local organizations
strengthen the center’s ability to reach vulnerable groups and provide
education on critical health topics.



Patient Education and Support

Patient education is a cornerstone of the services offered at Tampa Family
Health Center Sligh. Workshops, printed materials, and one-on-one counseling
sessions provide patients with the knowledge necessary to understand their
conditions and treatment options. Support groups and referral services are
also available for ongoing assistance.

Appointment Scheduling and Insurance
Information

Efficient access to healthcare services is a priority at Tampa Family Health
Center Sligh. The center offers multiple ways to schedule appointments and
accepts a wide range of insurance plans, facilitating affordable care for
patients.

How to Schedule an Appointment

Patients can schedule appointments by phone or through the center’s online
patient portal. The center accommodates same-day appointments for urgent
needs and provides reminders to reduce missed visits. New patients are
encouraged to register in advance to streamline the intake process.

Accepted Insurance Plans

Tampa Family Health Center Sligh accepts most major health insurance
carriers, including Medicaid, Medicare, and private insurance plans. Sliding
scale fees and financial assistance programs are available for uninsured or
underinsured patients, ensuring that cost is not a barrier to receiving care.

Telehealth Services

To enhance accessibility, the center offers telehealth consultations for non-
emergency medical and behavioral health needs. This service provides
convenience and continuity of care, especially for patients with mobility
challenges or those living in remote areas.



Health Programs and Preventive Care

Preventive care and wellness programs are integral to Tampa Family Health
Center Sligh’s mission to promote long-term health for individuals and
families. These programs focus on disease prevention, health promotion, and
early intervention.

Immunizations and Screenings

Regular immunization clinics are held to protect patients against infectious
diseases such as influenza, pneumonia, and childhood illnesses. The center
also offers comprehensive screening programs for conditions including cancer,
diabetes, and cardiovascular disease to facilitate early diagnosis and
treatment.

Wellness and Lifestyle Programs

Programs aimed at improving nutrition, physical activity, and smoking
cessation are available to support healthy lifestyle changes. These
initiatives often include group classes, individual coaching, and community
events that encourage active participation.

Maternal and Child Health Services

Tampa Family Health Center Sligh provides specialized care for pregnant
women, new mothers, and children. Services include prenatal care, pediatric
check-ups, nutrition counseling, and developmental screenings. These efforts
ensure healthy outcomes for mothers and their children and support family
well-being.

Routine immunizations and health screenings

Chronic disease education and management

Mental health counseling and support groups

Nutrition and fitness workshops

Maternal and pediatric care programs



Frequently Asked Questions

What services does Tampa Family Health Center Sligh
offer?
Tampa Family Health Center Sligh offers a variety of services including
primary care, pediatric care, women's health, immunizations, chronic disease
management, and preventive health screenings.

Where is Tampa Family Health Center Sligh located?
Tampa Family Health Center Sligh is located in Tampa, Florida, serving the
local community with accessible healthcare services.

How can I schedule an appointment at Tampa Family
Health Center Sligh?
You can schedule an appointment at Tampa Family Health Center Sligh by
calling their office directly or through their online patient portal if
available.

Does Tampa Family Health Center Sligh accept
insurance?
Yes, Tampa Family Health Center Sligh accepts a variety of insurance plans,
including Medicaid, Medicare, and private insurance. It's recommended to
check with the center for specific insurance acceptance.

What are the operating hours of Tampa Family Health
Center Sligh?
Tampa Family Health Center Sligh typically operates Monday through Friday
during regular business hours, but it is best to contact the center directly
or visit their website for the most current hours.

Additional Resources
1. Comprehensive Family Health Care: A Guide for Tampa Communities
This book provides an in-depth overview of family health care practices
tailored to the Tampa region. It covers preventive care, chronic disease
management, and pediatric to geriatric health services. The text is designed
for both healthcare professionals and families looking to improve their
overall wellness.

2. The Role of Community Health Centers in Tampa: A Focus on Family Wellness
Exploring the impact of community health centers like Tampa Family Health



Center Sligh, this book highlights how accessible healthcare improves family
outcomes. It discusses various services offered, including immunizations,
mental health support, and nutritional counseling. Real-life case studies
illustrate the benefits of community-based care.

3. Patient-Centered Care at Tampa Family Health Center Sligh
Focusing on patient-centered approaches, this book examines how the Tampa
Family Health Center Sligh prioritizes individualized care plans. It
emphasizes communication between patients and providers, cultural competence,
and shared decision-making. The goal is to empower families to take charge of
their health.

4. Health Equity in Tampa: Bridging Gaps at Family Health Centers
This book addresses the challenges and solutions related to health
disparities in Tampa’s diverse communities. Family health centers like Sligh
play a critical role in providing equitable care. The text discusses
policies, outreach programs, and community engagement strategies that promote
inclusivity.

5. Child and Adolescent Health Services at Tampa Family Health Center Sligh
Dedicated to the youngest patients, this book covers pediatric health
services offered at family health centers in Tampa. Topics include
vaccination schedules, developmental screenings, and mental health resources.
It also provides guidance for parents on maintaining their children’s health.

6. Managing Chronic Conditions in Family Health Settings: Insights from Tampa
Chronic diseases such as diabetes and hypertension are prevalent in family
health settings. This book outlines effective management strategies used at
Tampa Family Health Center Sligh, including patient education and
multidisciplinary care teams. It also highlights the importance of regular
monitoring and lifestyle modifications.

7. Mental Health Integration in Family Health Care: Tampa’s Approach
Integrating mental health services into primary care improves outcomes for
families. This book explores how the Tampa Family Health Center Sligh
incorporates counseling, screening, and treatment for mental health
conditions within its services. It advocates for reducing stigma and
increasing access to behavioral health care.

8. Nutrition and Wellness Programs at Tampa Family Health Centers
Good nutrition is foundational to family health. This book reviews various
wellness and nutrition programs implemented at Tampa family health centers,
including Sligh. It discusses community education initiatives, dietitian
consultations, and strategies to combat obesity and related health issues.

9. Building Healthy Families: Preventive Care Strategies in Tampa
Preventive care is key to long-term health for families in Tampa. This book
presents approaches used by family health centers to promote screenings,
vaccinations, and healthy lifestyle choices. It also highlights community
partnerships and education campaigns aimed at fostering a culture of
wellness.
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